
                                                

 

For more information please contact: 

Cessnock East Public School 

Old Maitland Road  

CESSNOCK 2325 

Phone: 49901549 

                   

Bookworm  

  

Is your child 
commencing 
Kindergarten 

in 2012? 

 

Enquire 
about the 
innovative 
program 

commencing 
in your local 

school.  

 

Dear Parents, 
As part of our Kindergarten orientation 
Cessnock East Public School is continuing 
 our innovative literacy program for pre-
schoolers. 
 

You and your child are invited to participate 
in a range of activities based on quality 
picture books, for 1 hour per week, guided by 
a qualified teacher. 
 
 

Bookworm will commence Wednesday 24th 
August, 2011. The program will run one hour 
per day -Wednesdays from 11:30 am and 
Fridays  from 9:15 am. 
Please contact the school to secure your 
child’s place as we would be delighted to be 
involved in your child’s learning journey. 

 

http://www.fotosearch.com/CSP006/k0067988/

